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THANK YOU FROM EILEEN:

Eileen's message is attached.  If you'd like to see the actual card it is in Director's Office - on the counter 
where paychecks are located.

FORUM ON SECURITY:

About twenty staff attended the forum on security which included a PowerPoint and exchange of ideas.  
One of the slides gave suggestions on how to deal with a library emergency situation such as behavioral 
episodes or patron/faculty/staff harassment.  Further information was presented on the means to interact 
in a situation - one way (for minor instance) is to correct the person where others can hear and another 
way is to privately confront the person.  If the person is not cooperating then the slide BELOW gave some 
ideas.  Towards the end of the presentation, information was provided on notification + response to 
campus-wide emergencies.  If you would like a paper handout of the PowerPoint there are a few extras in 
Director's Office.  
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